

72 Bentworth Road, London W12 7AJ T 020 8743 2527



A Message from the Principal

Another great week here at Bentworth with some wonderful learning.

Next week it will be Year 6's SATs week. I cannot fault the commitment that the children have given to their learning over the past year. Thev have shown Resilience They have shown Honesty Independence. both in themselves and with the staff; they have asked for help and support when challenges have just been a little too much for them. The Year 6's have been the epitome of our Values here at Bentworth and I am immensely proud not just of the children but of the staff also. It has been a total team effort. We all just want vou to do your very best.

Just a little reminder also about Attendance: It is so important that if your child is sick and will be absent from school, you must make sure that you make contact with the school office to inform us of their absence. Please do make sure that you provide us with the medical evidence so that we can authorise the absence. Thank you for your support.

The Summer Fair will be upon us very soon and we need to start preparing. If you would like to help on the day or in the run up to the fair, or if you would like a stall to sell your own goods, please do let the office know. We will be holding a meeting in the next few weeks.

Have a wonderful weekend I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Moira Cruddas



Attendance

Winners of the class attendance award this week are...

Year 1 with 98.3% Year 3 with 98.5% and Reception with 97.4%.

Well done to you all!!

This week's attendance was a fantastic... **96.8%!!!**

Our 100% Attendance winners of the week are...

Daniella Quiambao & Husayn Al-Esia



Congratulations!

Summer A Value Independence

We take responsibility for our learning and we are able to think for ourselves before asking for help.

Birthdays

Nursery: Arthur North

Reception: Jonathan Francis
Year 1: No birthdays this week
Year 2: No birthdays this week
Year 3: No birthdays this week

Year 4: Ali Milad

Year 5: Ashley Guihan

Year 6: No birthdays this week



Star Awards

Reception	The whole of Reception Class!
Year 1	Oliver McKernan
Year 2	Shai Shodeine-Mackay
Year 3	Albie Gardner
Year 4	Jenae Samuel
Year 5	Charlie Coughlan
Year 6	Abi Foster-Summers



Follow us on:

Twitter @arkbentworth Facebook - Ark Bentworth Primary www .arkbentworth.org

Notices

School Uniform & PE Kits

Please can we remind you that children should be wearing their full school uniform every day. Children should be wearing black shoes with their uniform and black trainers/plimsolls with their PE Kits.

Food Bank Vouchers

If any of you require food bank vouchers please do contact Ms Cruddas. If you do require support from the vouchers please know that this matter will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence. We are here to help and support you.

Front Office

The following will be the days that you can order and pay for things in the front office:

Uniform ordering day: Tuesdays **Uniform pick-up day:** Thursdays

Dinner money pay day: Mondays & Fridays

Website

You will find all our policies; for example our Behaviour, Curriculum & Safeguarding Policies, on our website www.arkbentworth.org

Year 6 Graduation

Please put Monday 9th July 2018 in your diary. The graduation ceremony will be held at City of London School for Boys and will be at 1:00 p.m. More details will follow this half term.

Key Dates

Half Term: Monday 28th May – Friday 1st

June 2018

First Day Back for Children: Monday 4th

June 2018

Ark Network INSET Day - School Closed

Friday 6th July 2018

Summer Fair: Thursday 12th July 2018 **Last Day of the Academic Year:** Friday

20th July 2018

We are a Microsoft Associate

Showcase School

